
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on:  January 9, 2018 
 
To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: Josh Martin, Director of Planning, Zoning & Building 

Re: ARCOM/LPC Combination Project Discussion 
 
Date: 21 December 2018 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
 
Staff recommends that Town Council revise the current ARCOM/LPC Combination Project 
Criteria be amended to simply state “The Director of Planning, Zoning, and Building shall 
determine those projects that are unique or unusual in nature to be referred to the ARCOM 
and/or LPC for review in addition to the required Town Council review.”   
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 
 
Please refer to the attached Criteria for Submission to ARCOM/LPC. 
 
Attachments 
 
JLM:  JLM 
 
cc: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 
 Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 
 Wayne Bergman, Assistant Director, Planning, Zoning, and Building Department 


